## The Valley Primary School





Tuesday 16<sup>th</sup> September 2025.

## Macmillan Cancer Charity Coffee Morning.

Dear Parents/Carers.

As you may know, Macmillan Cancer Charity hold the world's biggest coffee morning each year in September. This year we will be holding a coffee morning on **Friday 26<sup>th</sup> September 2025 at 9.30am until 10.30am**. For this week only, our Celebration Assembly will be cancelled to parents. Our School Council members and Head Boy and Head Girl will be heavily involved in the running of the event and gives them the opportunity to fulfill their roles in school.

We would like to invite you into school on Friday morning and join us for a coffee, a chat and of course cake. You will have the opportunity to take your children out of class to join you and to hear what wonderful learning is taking place.

We ask please for donations of cakes for this event, all cakes/biscuits would need to be in school by **Thursday 25<sup>th</sup> September 2025**. These could either be cupcakes, fairy cakes, cake slices or muffins. Please provide cakes which are nut free due to allergies.

We then ask for monetary donations on the morning of your visit to raise as much money as possible for this fantastic cause. If you are unable to attend and would like to send your child with money to purchase cakes, this would be most appreciated.

We really hope you can make it and thank you in advance for your support and generosity in your donations.

Kind regards, The Valley Team.





